
arch 25 t 1981 

The Very Reverend Father Yeghishe Giziri n 
Pastwr and P~esident of the P rish Council 
Holy Trinity Armenian Church 
14 Woodlawn Avenue We t 
Toronto, Ontario f·14V 1G7 

Dear Father Yeghishe: 

On March 24 we rtceived your letter of March 15, signed by t1e 
Chairman and Secrctar) of the Parish Council, and are happy with the 
progress being made with your parish•s land and buildin~ project. 
You note that the timt for transfer of title and further pa ~nts is 
approaching, and you zsk for consent to proceed. 

In a letter date November 17, 1980, we communicated t you the 
Diocesan Council's approval of the project provi ded certain conditions 
were met. 

Please consult that letter and let us know specifically \'lhat 
has been determined regardinn those conditions. 

We will be pleased to respond as soon as we have word about them, 
and consult d with the Diocesan Council. 

c.c. Parish Council Cha1r~an 

Prayerfully s. 

Archbishop Torkom ~ anoo 1an 
Primate 



um-w- t~rrnr'l-O~rt.. ~tt~u~~~ tJ'-fttLtJ~t' 

HOLY TRINITY ARMENIAN CHURCH 

RIGHT REV. VAZKE KESHI HIA , RECTOR 
RECTOR'S OFFI E 964-3286 

The Most Reverend 
Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate of The Easter n Dio cese of 
The Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York , N. Y. 10016 

PARISH OFFICE 924-6514 
AUDITORIUM 923-0081 

Your Eminence : 

March 15 , 1981 

ftct. 111M tl .) 'I IiI 

We would like to express our heartfelt thanks and gratitude 
for your pastoral visit to our parish on February 22 , 1981 . 
Your presence in our midst was a great source of spiritual joy 
and encouragement . 

During your gracious visit to us the parish council had the 
pleasure of presenting to you the plans for our new church 
building and had the privilege of receiving your constructive 
comments . We are happy to inform you that the development of 
the plans is rapidly progressing toward f uition and will soon 
be presented to the Planning Board and City Council of the 
Borough of Scarborough. Our architect is diligently working 
on the elevation plans of the new church building and will be 
making a special trip to Armenia in order to avquir~ further 
inspiration from our historic architecture . 
As you are well awar e the Toronto chapter of AGBU has acquired 
and held on our behalf a parcel of land of one acre adjacent to 
the soon opening Alex anoogian Cultural Centre . The cost of ~hat 

\ one ac r e lot will be about $260, 000 , toward which we have already 
disbur sed $50 , 000 as initial payment some time ago . As the time 
is approaching~the t r ansfer of title of the land , we feel 

\ 

obligated to make a further payment toward the remaining major 
portion of our commitment to the AGBU and honour our agreement . 
Having received your authorization and blessing for our project 
the parish council would like to obtain the consent of your 
Eminence in order to effect the payment . 
Hoping to hear from you favourably in this regard , we remain , 

"' 
~~~ 

M. amourian , 
Secretary ,Parish Council Council 

14 WOODLAWN AVE. WEST, TORONTO, ONTARIO M4V 1G 7 



um-pp. tJrrnM-OHJ{Irt, ~~~u~r, tJ~tJ'Lt;r,f' 
HOLY TRINITY ARMENIAN CHURCH 

RIGHT REV. VAZKEN KESHISHIA , RECTOR 
RECTOR'S OFFICE 964-3286 

q.tJrw2unr ~ 
s. ~nrqnif Urpb~pu4n~nu U'wunL4bwu 
Fwrb~uwif Unwfunrq ~wJng Uifbpp4wJP 
'upL tinre 

UprbtP Vrpwqwu ~wJr, 

PARISH OFFICE 924-6514 
UDITORIUM 92HXJ81 

U'wrm 16, 1981 

liM ~'I ~ ;( I I 

Vbr~w4nLwO uwifw4pu ~wrnLuw4nL@butu tnb~bw4 bif: Gu @btwqpbgp nr 
b·~w4wu tu nr ~ n Lrqr: uwifw4ntf_ Uf! qput 2 brq Uppwqun L@bwu UtnWUW l n L 'iwifwr 
2 br b L ~bifw4wu Junr 'in Lrqpu or 'iun L{iJp L uu n L wpmoun L@p L Uf! b4b~bg Lnj 
~n~pu tf_brwpbruwifp 4wmwrnLbtPP t[_riwrnLifUbrnit ~wuwr: 

Swrpbr wnp@nt/_ Uf! ~ptnp qrbu 2 brq UppwqunL@bwu ~nrnu@njp ~w~nL@pu 
tf_brwpbpifwup nLubgwo m~wLnrnL@pLuubpnLu ifwupu: 

U'w~@btnt/_ 2brq UppwqunL@bwu @bifw4wu qnpobpntu 4wmwrbwl Jwfn~nL@ptu 
p Sbwnut, 

U'Uwif ~nuwrSwpwr w~o@w4pg 

rJ~ ~"'- rWJ--
o~p2t &. ~rq. 4pqprbwu 

14 WOODLAWN AVE- WEST, TORONTO, ONTARIO M4V 1G 7 


